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By submitting an enquiry form or by sending us an email at
hello.brussels@workingfrom.com before 31 May 2024, you
and your team (of between 4 and 20 people) are eligible to
book a meeting space between 16 May 2024 and 30 August
2024 free of charge at the Working From_Brussels (the
“Offer”).

The Offer is limited to corporate business users with teams of
between 4 to 20 persons. Existing members are not cligible for
this Offer. Working From_Brussels does not guarantee free
access to all participants and reserves the right to extend,
terminate or suspend the offer at any time. Meeting rooms can
only be booked by contacting our host team beforehand using
our enquiry form or by sending an email to
hello.brussels@workingfrom.com.

Note that reservations are on a first come, first served basis
and do not include any food or drink. By participating in the
Offer, you are agreeing to you and/or your company being
contacted by Working From_Brussels in accordance with our
privacy policy found HERE. You can submit an enquiry form
HERE. Should you wish to sign up as a new member, you will
need to agree to our Working From_ terms and conditions. An
official on-site induction will need to be done before accessing
any of our space. For any questions please reach out to
hello.brussels@workingfrom.com.
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